
VICTORY AT LAST 

AFTER CLOSE TO A YEAR, THE NLRB RULES IN THE UNIONS FAVOR AT GARDA EDISON NJ 

The UFSPSO had an election on March 25, 2016, at the Garda Edison location. The unit consists of 120 
members, and the vote was in favor of the union. The company filed objections, and the union 
responded. In May a hearing was held in Region 2 of the NLRB, and in August the Board ruled in favor of 
the union. The company appealed to the regional director and in December ruled in favor of the union. 
The company then requested a review by the board in Washington, and finally, as of March 15, 2017, 
the review request was denied, and the UFSPSO have been certified as the Edison representatives. 

During this period of time, the company has committed a number of unfair labor practices, which we are 
fighting as well.  

We now begin the battle to get a fair contract. 


